
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Blake Class have had a wonderful Spring half term experiencing the changes 

from Winter to Spring. We have enjoyed spending time outside as the warmer 

weather approaches.  

 

Communication and interaction 

 

We have enjoyed our sensory story of ‘Narnia’ this term exploring the cold aspects as well as the 

changes to the warmer aspects. Blake Class have focused on expressing likes and dislikes throughout. 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

 
 

We continue to work on our friendships in class. We particularly enjoyed coming together as a team 

during World Book Day to dress up as Mr Men and Little Misses.  

 

 

Cognition and Learning 

 

We have been using our fine motor skills to explore sensory media such as rice, pasta, aqua beads and 

more whilst working on our independence.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

 
We have been working with the physiotherapists and occupational therapists on moving our 

body. We have practised moving our legs by stomping, marching, kicking in the swimming pool 
and walking using our walking frames. We practised moving our arms and hands by stretching.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

Special news and upcoming events 

We are looking forward to exploring our topic of ‘night and day’ in the summer 

term. We are also looking forward to our annual trip to Hertfordshire Zoo where 

we are excited to be with our friends.  

As we say good-bye to our teacher Megan, we are looking forward to 

continuing with Emine, Caroline and the rest of Blake Class. 

 

 
 
 

 


